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Carnival queen

sculptures. BuÎit or carved out of snow
these spectacular and often intricate
sculptures are taken from legends,
cartoons and history. Some are complex
groupings of two or more figures and
they present an impressive sight, lined
up on the quaint, narrow streets of
Quebec 's capital. Several streets are
closed, to traffic so that pedestrians
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may photograph them at leisure. Often
at night there is dancing in these same
streets.

As the 1974 carnival's slogan has it:
"It's a big thing" - a great, joyous
period of exciting and sometimes ard-
uous activities, when snow, ice and
cold are harnessed by an enterprising
people to create a verîtable fiesta.

Canoe races are a tradition of the Quebec carnival.

Tourists flock to see the ice sculp-
tures at Quebec camnival.

McGiI1I's carnival guests

Among the guest speakers at Mont-
real's MeGili University winter car-
nival - the first to be held in four
years - this year, will be United
States Senator George McGovern and
Xaviera Hollander, author of The
Happy Hooker.
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